
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear State Water Resources Control Board, I am writing to you to inform you of my disapproval to 
increase water exports out of the Tuolumne, Stanislaus, and Merced Rivers.  I feel that it would have the 
effect of jeopardizing County farmers and result in increased farming costs for water and increased 
electricity costs for all County consumers.   
Please do not increase water exports out of our rivers. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stephen Wright 
1044 E. Main St. 
Turlock, CA  95380 
 
 
 
 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-27-13


